

CHRYSALIS HOUSE INC.

Supporting Women and Their Children Through Recovery Since 1986

January 5, 2023

St. Christopher By the Sea PO Box 36 Gibson Island, Md. 21056

Dear Friends

Thank you again of thinking of Chrysalis House by your \$ 2,500 contribution dated 12/28/2022 for our annual Winter Appeal. Each time we reach out to you, you respond. We are fortunate to have so many loyal supporters from the local community and I am glad to extend our gratitude to you and all of them.

As you may know from receiving our regular newsletters, we just completed a major expansion at Crownsville to serve more women in need of treatment services. It turned out great. We welcome visitors in the New Year to stop in for a tour.

with sincered that an enjoyed and gratitude. We enjoyed our visit this spring (2022)

Best wishes for 2023!

Most Sincerely,

Christopher J. McCabe
Executive Director
Chrysalis House, Inc.

cmccabe@chrysalishouses.org

Please retain this letter as a receipt for tax purposes. Chrysalis House, Inc. is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization, donations to which are tax deductible to the fullest extent allowed by law. No exchange of goods or services was made in return for this contribution. A copy of the Chrysalis House financial statement (IRS Form 990) is available by contacting Chrysalis House, Inc. at the Charitable Solicitations Act are available from the Office of Maryland Secretary of State for the cost of copying and postage.



THANK YOU 2022 - 2023

January 19, 2023

FROM:

Arundel House of Hope

514 North Crain HWY, STE K

Glen Burnie, MD 21061

To

St. Christopher By The Sea

I very much appreciate your kindness and generosity. There will not be Arundel House Of Hope and its clients without congregations like St. Christopher By The Sea. AHOH gratefully appreciates the love and care that went into donating those beautiful items to help the vulnerable population that we serve in our community. They certainly will help our clients. Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Charity Cummings
Director of Winter Relief
Day Center & Fouse Center
Arundel House of Hope
514 Crain Highway
410-863-4888 Ext 1151
443-714-4049 (Cell)
410-863-7235 (Fax)
ccummings@arundelhoh.org
www.arundelhoh.org



CATHOLIC CHARITIES

CHERISHING THE DIVINE WITHIN ALL

320 Cathedral Street Baltimore, Maryland 21201 667.600.2018 cc.md.org

January 10, 2023

St. Christopher by the Sea P.O. Box 616 Gibson Island, MD 21056-0616

Dear Friends,

We are grateful for your gift of \$2,000.00 to Sarah's House, received on December 31, 2022. Thank you for helping our neighbors build their lives and take steps toward fulfillment.

With your help, we connect each person with tools and resources needed to overcome barriers, creating a future that isn't predicated on a past. Because of you and people like you, hope is restored where hope had been lost.

Last year, Catholic Charities helped 203 people receive job skills training, and provided 787 individuals with substance use disorder treatment. We supplied a warm, safe place for individuals experiencing homelessness to sleep 113,331 times, and 554 immigrant neighbors made positive progress in or won their legal case last year. This important work, and so much more, was only possible because of your thoughtful support.

Catholic Charities is recognizing its Centennial Anniversary, a milestone year for our organization. This commemoration will be filled with stories of our history, events for the public to attend and new & innovative programming for our future. We're grateful you are a part of our community and our story. If you have any questions about our work or would like to learn about volunteer opportunities, please contact Trey Fisher at 667-600-2021 or volunteer@cc-md.org.

With gratitude,

William J. McCarthy, Jr.

William & Mc Carry

Executive Director

This receipt is to acknowledge your tax-deductible contribution.

No goods or services were provided.



P. O. Box 1548 Glen Burnie, MD 21060 410-766-0372 hopeforall.us info@hopeforall.us

January 18, 2023

Board of Directors

Charles Wagner President

Donna Robinson Vice-President

Michael Gallina Treasurer

Lisa Knell Secretary

David Chaffee Matthew Evans Sandy Hartzell Kevin Loftis Linda Swenson

Executive DirectorConstance Cooper

Founder and Ambassador Leo Zerhusen Elizabeth Davis and Opie Owen Saint Christopher by the Sea P. O. Box 36 Gibson Island, MD 21056

Dear Elizabeth and Opie,

Thank you for Saint Christopher by the Sea's 12/28/2022 donation in the amount of \$3,500.00 to support of HOPE For All as we seek to provide basic necessities to families struggling in our community.

HOPE has witnessed the growing needs of Anne Arundel County residents, evident in the continual rise in requests for essentials. At face value, your contributions supply our clients with clothing, furniture, and household goods. As homes transform, our hope is that, on a deeper, spiritual level, clients recognize that it is God who faithfully loves and provides for his children.

We too acknowledge God's favor and provision as we form new partnerships with agencies, churches, businesses and nonprofit organizations, and as we have the opportunity to build relationships with more and more families.

Your support and partnership are a blessing. Thank you for enabling us to show love, to share hope, and to touch lives in our community.

God Bless,

Connie Cooper Executive Director

HOPE For All is a 501 (C) 3 Charitable Organization, Tax ID# 20-1768641. No goods or services were provided by HOPE For All in return for this contribution.

A copy of the current financial statement of HOPE For All is available by writing PO Box 1548, Glen Burnie, MD 21060 or by calling 410-766-0372. Documents and information submitted under the Maryland Solicitations Act are also available, for the cost of postage and copies, from the Maryland Secretary of State, State House, Annapolis, Maryland 21401 (410) 974-5534.

DEON Brothers & Sisters in Christ, WE are truly grateful for your